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October 2016 
Walk to School Day  

Thursday 13th October  

Dear Parents, 

The JRSO’s would like all the children to participate in the ‘Walk to School Day’ on 

Thursday 13th October.  

We would like to challenge everyone in our school to walk to school on this day as it 

is National Walk to School Month and we would like to have a car free zone in 

Strickmere. There are lots of benefits to walking to school, it keeps us healthy and it 

helps to protect the environment.  

On this day we would like to run a ‘Walking Bus’ every morning. A walking school 

bus is a group of children walking to school with one or more adults.The meeting 

points will be the Institute Car Park (Miss Jones and Miss Kluge) and the top of 

Strickmere near Access (Mrs Bilner and Mr Bassett). If your child is joining a walking 

bus they will need to be at one of these points by 8.25am to begin walking at 

8.30am. If there is no school representative at the point when you drop off please do 

not leave your child. If your child is in Kingfisher Class they will need an adult to walk 

with them.  

We hope you will support and encourage your child/ren to take part in this event  

Thank you 

Joshua Baker, Jacob van de Vyver and Millie Martin 

JRSO 


